COVID-19 UPDATE
09.16.20



THE NOVEMBER ELECTION
IS JUST 48 DAYS AWAY.




TO THOSE OF YOU WHO
HAVE NOT YET REQUESTED
YOUR ABSENTEE BALLOT:

REQUEST IT TODAY.



THIS YEAR, MICHIGAN HAS
EMERGED AS A LEADER IN
FACILITATING SAFE EVELTIONS
DURING A PANDEMIC.



YESTERDAY,

THE SENATE PASSED SENATE
BILL 757, WHICH ALLOWS
CLERKS TO BEGIN PROCESSING
ABSENTEE VOTER BALLOTS
PRIOR TO ELECTION DAY.



WE ARE NOT OUT OF THE WOODS YET
WHEN IT COMES TO FIGHTING THE
COVID-19 PANDEMIC.

BE SMART. MASK UP. STAY SAFE.



